THE UNIVERSITY OF TENNESSEE AT MARTIN

MARTIN

College of Agriculture and Applied Sciences
250 Brehm Hall

Martin, Tennessee 38238-5008

Office: 731-881-7250

Fax: 731-881-7948

Friday, April 27, 2007

Dear Trent,

I just want to take the time to tell you how impressed I am with the Colorite Plastics
aeration system. Having worked several years in fisheries and aquaculture, I have never
seen a better aeration system. In our experimental prawn/catfish production ponds, we
continually maintained 5 — 8 ppm of O,. Normally during hot summer months, windless
days, and early mornings, low O levels are the limiting factor in production units. Such
was not the case with this system. We had plenty of O, all summer.

I want to thank you for helping us install the system. If I can ever help you, please let me
know.




